Becker High School

Independent School District #726

12000 Hancock Street Becker, MN 55308 763-261-4501 Fax: 763-261-4122

March 5, 2010

Superintendent Steve Dooley
Becker Public School

12000 Hancock Street
Becker, MN 55308

Mr. Steve Dooley:

The purpose of this letter is to request a maternity leave beginning on or
about May 14, 2010. Iintend to be on leave throughout the 2009-2010
school year and return for the 2010-2011 school year.

Respectiully,

M MV

Traci Mathies

Cce:

Nancy Helmer

Sandy Logrono
Brenda Mayer
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